Public Notice canterbury
a City council

22 November 2018

Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure)
(England) Order 2015

Notice under Article 15(1) of application for planning permission
accompanied by an environmental statement

Proposed development at Eddington Park, Herne Bay Golf Club,
Thanet Way, Herne Bay, CT6 7PG.

| give notice that Mr Quinn is applying to Canterbury City Council for full
planning permission (reference number CA//18/02290/FUL) for a proposed
93 residential dwellings, 1,179 sqm of office (B1a) floorspace and 372 sqm of
retail (A1) set over seven blocks of up to two and three storeys.

Members of the public may inspect copies of the information on-line by visiting
our website at www.canterbury.gov.uk

Members of the public may obtain copies of the Environmental Statement from
the City Council Offices, Military Road so long as stocks last, at a charge of £20.

Any representations should be submitted via public access on the planning
pages of the website www.canterbury.gov.uk to arrive on or before
2 January 2019.

lan Brown, Assistant Director of Planning and Regeneration
23 November 2018




